
 

 

 

 

Dear Medical Mission Called To Serve Inc., 

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Georgetown, I would like to extend our deepest gratitude for 
your invaluable contribution of USD9,958.50 Cash Donation to our recent medical outreach in 
Port Mourant, Berbice. Your partnership and support were instrumental in making this event a 
resounding success. 

The collaboration between our organisations for this medical mission has left a lasting impact on 
the community, especially in the traditional sugar plantation region. Through the grant provided 
by Medical Mission Called To Serve Inc., we were able to purchase and distribute essential 
medical equipment such as blood pressure machines and glucometers, benefiting many 
individuals in need. 

Furthermore, your generous donation of 160 bags of rice to the needy, elderly, pensioners, and 
single mothers in the community has provided much-needed relief and support to those facing 
hardship. This act of kindness embodies the spirit of compassion and service that both our 
organisations strive to uphold. 

Once again, thank you for your unwavering commitment to improving the health and well-being 
of the communities we serve. We look forward to continued collaboration and partnership with 
Medical Mission Called To Serve Inc. in our future endeavours. 

With sincere appreciation, 

Devindra Kissoon  

President 

Rotary Club of Georgetown 

 

 

 

 

 


